
**New Announcements**  
 
UNBOUND: FREEDOM IN CHRIST CONFERENCE 
UNBOUND: FREEDOM IN CHRIST CONFERENCE Friday, Aug 11, 2017, 7:00 PM and Saturday, Aug 12, 
2017, 8:00 am to 8:00 PM. Sponsored by the Deliverance Ministry in the Archdiocese of Washington. 
Mother of God School Gym, 20501 Goshen Rd, Gaithersburg, MD 20879. Registration (includes lunch 
and dinner Saturday), $85 per person, $75 for Clergy or Student, $70 if you do not want to receive 
meals. Seminarians attend for free. By the request of our caterer, registrations with meals must be 
made by August 3rd. Information: Participants are encouraged to read the book UNBOUND: A Practical 
Guide to Deliverance prior to attending the conference. The book can be purchased from the Heart of 
the Father Ministries website at www.heartofthefather.com. Ministry Training is available 
Thursday/Friday August 10/11 for those who have attended an Unbound Conference or are trained in 
Unbound Ministry. Contact before August 3. Information: (301) 799-5519 or 
unbound.adw.north@gmail.com. 
 
BALTIMORE CCHD TO AWARD $405,000 IN GRANTS TO ORGANIZATIONS FIGHTING POVERTY 
On Thursday, August 24, the Catholic Campaign for Human Development in the Archdiocese of 
Baltimore will present $405,000 in grants to nine poverty-level income groups.  Bishop Mark Brennan, 
Auxiliary Bishop of the Archdiocese of Baltimore, will announce the grant winners at a luncheon at St. 
Francis of Assisi Church Hall, 3615 Harford Rd at Chesterfield Ave. Baltimore at 11:30.  Call 410-235-5136 
or email wburke@archbalt.org for more information about how to attend. 
  
MEMORIAL MASS FOR FATHER VINCENT CAPODANNO 
The Memorial Mass for Father Vincent R. Capodanno, MM, will take place at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, 5 
September 2017 in the Crypt Church of the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate 
Conception, 400 Michigan Avenue, Northeast, Washington, D.C.  His Excellency, the Most Reverend 
Timothy P. Broglio, J.C.D., Archbishop for the United States Military Services, will be the main celebrant.  
This annual Mass is celebrated in memory of Father Capodanno, killed in Vietnam on 4 September 1967, 
as he aided embattled Marines.  Father Capodanno posthumously received the Medal of Honor, and in 
May 2006 the Catholic Church officially proclaimed him a Servant of God, formally initiating his cause for 
beatification.  For more information, visit www.CapodannoGuild.org.  All are invited to attend the 
Memorial Mass on the 50th anniversary of his death.  There will be open seating, so please plan to arrive 
early.   
 
CONCERT TO BENEFIT “MARY’S HOME of MARYLAND,” NEW WOMEN’S SHELTER IN HOWARD COUNTY 
On FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, at 7:00PM, come enjoy heavenly music in honor of our Heavenly Mother. The 
Baltimore-based chamber choir OCTAVUS will sing a Marian-themed program at the BALTIMORE 
BASILICA.  Tickets are $35 for adults and $15 for students with valid ID.  All proceeds will go to benefit 
Mary's Home of Maryland, a charity which supports at-risk pregnant women.  For tickets and more 
information, visit americasfirstcathedral.org, or call 443-840-7029.  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/benefit-concert-octavus-at-the-baltimore-basilica-tickets-
35152897262?aff=es2. 
 
LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR HOST NUN RUN 
Please join the Little Sisters of the Poor for their 4th annual NUN RUN Saturday, September 9, 2017 at 
the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen, 5200 N. Charles Street, Baltimore 21210! Start time for the 5K and 1 
mile run/walk is 8:00 am. Join the Little Sisters for a morning of fun and friendly competition along with 
music by DJ Ray, a pre-race warm-up with Roxana, entertainment by Bobalouie the Clown, raffles and 
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refreshments. Awards include: top three runners and top runners in age brackets (male and female), 
“Parish Pride” trophy for the parish with most registered runners/walkers, “Flying Nun” trophy for the 
school with most registered runners/walkers, “Blisters for Sisters” award for the team with overall best 
time. If you are “dreaming of running, but sleeping in,” consider a donation to the Little Sisters or 
participate in a “Virtual Run” at your convenience. Information at:  
www.littlesistersofthepoorbaltimore.org, www.charmcityrun.com or 410-744-9367 ext 126. 
 
PAPAL BIOGRAPHER AND BALTIMORE NATIVE GEORGE WEIGEL SPEAKS AT BALTIMORE BASILICA 
George Weigel will present, “How a Local Baltimore Boy Became Papal Biographer for St. John Paul II” at 
the Baltimore Basilica on September 21 at 7 p.m.  Weigel is the New York Times best-selling author of 
“Witness to Hope,” and the preeminent biographer of St. John Paul II.  In his latest book, “Lessons in 
Hope: My Unexpected Life with St. John Paul II,” Weigel takes readers behind the scenes as history is 
made in the Vatican and the Kremlin, in Krakow and New York, and ponders the lessons he learned from 
a saint about the nobility of the human spirit.  For more information, visit 
www.americasfirstcathedral.org or call 410-547-5523.  Admission is free.  Free will donations will be 
accepted inside.  A book signing, fellowship, and refreshments will follow at 320 Cathedral Street. 
 
MY MARYLAND FAITH/CULTURAL DAY TRIP 
Church of the Resurrection in Ellicott City has organized a trip to St. Mary’s Church, Hagerstown; 
Antietam Battlefield; and the Bavarian Inn on Monday, September 25.  Cost of the trip is $85 and 
includes bus tours, entrance fees, and lunch at the Bavarian Inn.  For more information, call Kay at 443-
325-1205.  Buses depart Resurrection at 9:45 a.m. and return 6:30-7 p.m. 
 
MASS FOR CATHOLIC MEDICAL PROFESSIONALS 
The Baltimore Guild-Catholic Medical Association (BGCMA) cordially invites you to attend the Annual 
White Mass in honor of St. Luke, the patron of physicians, on Sunday, October 8, 2017.  Mass is open to 
all.  Place: The Basilica of the National Shrine of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary (409 
Cathedral Street, Baltimore, MD 21201).  Time: 10:45am.  Celebrant: Archbishop William E. Lori, S.T.D. 
All Physicians, Medical students, Nurses, and Allied Health professionals are encouraged to come attired 
in their white coat/jackets.  Parking at the Franklin street garage is free until 12pm.  A luncheon banquet 
follows at the Rusty Scupper Restaurant (402 Key Highway Baltimore MD 21230).  Parking at the 
restaurant is at their standard parking rates.    A presentation will be offered there by Dr. Jonathan 
Reyes, Ph.D. (USCCB Executive Director of the Department of Justice, Peace, and Human Development). 
His presentation is entitled “How can we better Evangelize through Medicine”.  Registration and 
payment for the luncheon is $60 per person and is due by September 24, 2017.  For more information 
please contact us at: BGCMAwhitemass@gmail.com. 
 
SINGLE PARENT RETREAT 
The Catholic Community of Ascension & St. Augustine will host “Finding Time With Our God,” a retreat 
for single parents, on November 5, 2017 from 9:45 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at St. Augustine School, 5990 Old 
Washington Road, Elkridge, MD.  Dr. Joanne Cahoon will lead the retreat.  Cost is $30.  Send check to 
Ascension Parish Center, 4603 Poplar Ave. Halethorpe, MD 21227. 
 
FAITH, HOPE AND LOVE…ARE THESE PRESENT IN YOUR MARRIAGE?  HAVE YOU GIVEN UP HOPE THAT 
THEY CAN BE? 
In 1 Corinthians 13:13 Jesus tells us the greatest of these is Love.  Living in a marriage that is missing love 
can be difficult.  If you have given up hope that your marriage can and will get better, ask your spouse to 
consider attending a Retrouvaille program.  Retrouvaille is an international Christian-based ministry that 
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offers a three-stage program to help couples improve their marriages.  First, a weekend program is 
attended, followed by post-weekend meetings.  Finally, an on-going monthly small group of couples 
gather for support and growth.  If improving your marriage is important to you, reach out today.  For 
more information about the upcoming September Retrouvaille Weekend program for couples, contact 
us www.HelpOurMarriage.com, call (443) 400-7017, or email: 3015@retrouvaille.org. 
 
 
**Previous Announcements**  

 
MEN’S RETREAT 
Men's Retreat August 25th & 26th  with Devin Schadt, cofounder of the Fathers of St. Joseph.  Begins 
Friday, August 25th 7PM-9PM and Ends Saturday, August 26th 9AM-4PM.  A father's mission is to be a 
link between heaven and earth, between God and His children. He does this by becoming the voice of 
the Father that his children cannot hear, the face of the Father that his children cannot see, and the 
touch of the Father that his children cannot feel.  This is his mission, his calling, and his call to glory. 
Discover the 4 Keys to reclaiming your God given purpose, plan and glory.  St. Michael Catholic Church 
1125 St. Michael's Rd. Mt. Airy, MD   $35 includes 2 day retreat including horsdoeuvres and 
refreshments Friday evening and breakfast and  lunch on Saturday.  Visit www.smpschurch.org to 
register or email djames@acgisoftware.com with questions.  
 
25,000 MEAL CHALLENGE 
25,000 Meal Challenge: Join the Baltimore Orioles and Catholic Relief Services in celebrating Camden 
Yards’ 25th Anniversary and fighting hunger together! Start or join a team at orioles.crs.org to help send 
25,000+ meals to the women and children of Burkina Faso, West Africa. The Challenge culminates on 
Saturday, September 2nd, 2017 from 10am-12pm with a spirited meal-packaging event at Camden Yards 
for registered event volunteers alongside Orioles’ Hall of Famer Mike Bordick and the Oriole Bird. 
Giveaways include Orioles game tickets & autographed memorabilia. Space for event volunteers is 
limited, so sign up now!    

ARCHDIOCESAN PRAYER MINISTRY ON FACEBOOK 
Visit the Archdiocesan Prayer Ministry’s new Facebook page at www.facebook.com/prayersarchbalt.  
This page provides encouragement, comfort, and resources to help you in your time of need. Check us 
out and “Like” us on Facebook.  You can still request prayer or sign up to be part of the prayer team at 
http://www.archbalt.org/ministries/prayer-ministry/index.cfm. 
 
RADIO MASS & NEW LOCAL CATHOLIC RADIO PROGRAM 
Listen to the Radio Mass of Baltimore on Sundays at 9am on Q1370 AM and WCBM 680 AM and WCBM 
690 AM and 6pm on WCBM 680 AM.  Following each airing of the Radio Mass is a locally-produced 
Catholic radio program, Catholic Baltimore, which features interviews and information relevant for 
Catholics in the Archdiocese of Baltimore.  For more information, visit www.archbalt.org. 
 
TALK WITH YOUR LOVED ONES ON END-OF-LIFE ISSUES 
Illness and death – whether our own or that of a loved one – are issues many of us avoid thinking and 
talking about until they are immediately confronting us.  Too often we are unprepared for the questions 
that arise, and find ourselves making difficult decisions in the midst of a crisis, without the benefit of 
time and reflection.  Maryland’s bishops have released a pastoral letter, Comfort and Consolation, on 
care for the sick and dying to encourage Catholics to take that time now, before facing a crisis, so that 
when illness and death inevitably come, we can face them with the comfort and peace of understanding 
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our faith, and knowing our Lord is there to embrace us in our hour of need.  Visit the Maryland Catholic 
Conference at www.mdcathcon.org/comfort for downloading copies or to order. 
 
THE RESOURCE EXCHANGE PROGRAM AT ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CHURCH 
The Resource Exchange is a program of the Social Action Committee at St. Vincent de Paul Church. We 
place homeless persons in apartments in cooperation with Health Care for the Homeless. We are always 
looking for gently used small furniture pieces and household items. The complete list is on our website 
at stvchurch.org. For more information contact Pat Frascati at 410-663-5542 or 410-917-2214 or 
frascati00@comcast.net. 
 
LEGION OF MARY 
The Legion of Mary of the Archdiocese of Baltimore is presently working in 20 parishes throughout the 
Archdiocese.  This organization is a wonderful means of channeling the vital apostolic work of the laity in 
your parish.  Their work includes visits to nursing homes, hospitals and hospices, visiting new 
parishioners and the newly baptized.   They evangelize by reaching out to people at festivals and events 
in the Baltimore area as well as at the train station and on the streets of Baltimore. They serve in their 
parishes in Faith Formation and evangelization efforts.  If you are interested in starting a Legion of Mary 
group in your parish, please contact Dianne Van Pelt at Vanpelt5@comcast.net. 
 
MINISTRY FOR SEPARATED/DIVORCED 
It takes a long time and a lot of work to heal the pain that comes with the breakup of a relationship. 
Now there is a safe place where you can be around people who truly understand how you are 
feeling. REBUILDING is a Christian-based support group for separated and divorced people sponsored by 
St. Bernadette Parish.  Our completed five sessions have been a resounding success and participant 
reviews have been very positive.  Our current session is on-going running every Wednesday from 7:00 
pm to 9:00 pm in the Parish Conference Room at 801 Stevenson Rd, Severn, MD 21144. If you or 
someone you know is dealing with the pain of separation or divorce join us to experience how the Holy 
Spirit uses this group to lift you up and equip you to move into a new beginning. REBUILDING is a 13-week 
program and participants can join at any time since each session is standalone.  There is a one-time fee 
of $15 for materials.  For additional information call Andrea Montrose at 410-969-2782 or email us 
at rebuildingsevern@gmail.com. 
 
ARCHDIOCESE OF BALTIMORE MOBILE APP 
The Archdiocese of Baltimore has developed a mobile version of its website and an App for Apple and 
Android mobile device users, to make it easier for Catholics to stay connected to their local Church, 
including parishes and schools, while on the go.  For more information, visit www.archbalt.org or 
download the app from the app store. 
 
ARE YOU A CATHOLIC PHYSICIAN, HEALTHCARE PROFESSIONAL, OR MEDICAL STUDENT? 
The Catholic Medical Association (CMA) helps doctors and health care professionals grow in faith, 
maintain ethical integrity, and provide excellent health care in accordance with the teachings of the 
Church.  The CMA offers professional, spiritual, and moral support through local chapters and annual 
national conferences featuring world-class speakers and CME credits. Be part of the New Evangelization 
and join the CMA to help build a culture of life in health care and to provide a voice for Catholic medical 
and ethical principles in society.  Visit www.cathmed.org to learn more about the CMA and the benefits 
of membership. 
 
LEGAL ADVICE PROGRAM 
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The University of Maryland, Francis King Carey School of Law will be staffing its “Just Advice” program 
over the next few months. This program allows anyone, for the cash fee of $10, to discuss an issue of 
concern with a lawyer. Possible issues can involve family law, insurance issues, possible expungement, 
employment issues or consumer concerns. Appointments are encouraged and a variety of dates are 
available. Please visit http://www.law.umaryland.edu/programs/clinic/initiatives/justadvice/index.html 
for a list of dates and locations.    
 
PREGNANT, NEED HELP? Call Gabriel Network at 1-800-ANGEL OK or visit www.gabrielnetwork.org? 
 
SUFFERING POST-ABORTION STRESS?  Call Rachel’s Vineyard Baltimore at 41-=625=8491 
 
ENCOURAGE SUPPORT GROUP—Baltimore Area 
In offering support to parents dealing with concerns that present themselves when a son or daughter informs them of a 
homosexual orientation, our Catholic Bishops state: “You need not face this painful time alone, without human assistance or 
God’s grace.  The Church can be an instrument of both help and healing.”  Those confronting these issues for the first time as 
well as those who may be journeying through them are welcome. Confidentiality is respected. The group meets on the fourth 
Monday of each month.  For contact information and directions call Pat at 410-302-4641. 

 
ENCOURAGE SUPPORT GROUP—Western Maryland Area 
In offering support to parents dealing with concerns that present themselves when a son or daughter informs them of a 
homosexual orientation, our Catholic Bishops state: “You need not face this painful time alone, without human assistance or 
God’s grace.  The Church can be an instrument of both help and healing.”  Those confronting these issues for the first time as 
well as those who may be journeying through them are welcome. Confidentiality is respected. The group meets on the fourth 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center of St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church, 67 Liberty St., Berkeley 
Springs, WV 25411 (corner of Liberty and Washington Streets).   
 
COURAGE MINISTRY CONTACT INFORMATION 
Courage is a ministry to people with same-sex attractions who are looking for support to live chaste lives according to the 
teachings of the Church. For complete information, go to their website--www.couragerc.net. Father Ray Harris is the Spiritual 
Director. He is available for confidential inquiries or conversations at 410-922-3800. Voice mail messages should include a first 
name and a private number to return the call. 
 

**Archdiocesan Classifieds** 
 
CATHOLIC HS SEEKS SCIENCE TEACHER 
The Catholic High School of Baltimore, a Franciscan sponsored secondary school, is seeking a dynamic 
candidate to join our talented faculty as a science teacher.  We are a school that is rooted in the 
Franciscan tradition of educating young women through academic excellence, Christian community 
service, and responsible leadership. The Catholic High School of Baltimore offers our employees 
opportunities for professional development, as well as, a competitive compensation and benefits 
package.  Qualifications for this position are listed below: 

 Bachelor’s degree in Science 
 Secondary level experience 
 Maryland State Certified 
 Evidence of commitment to the mission and philosophy of The Catholic High School of Baltimore 

If you are interested, please email your letter of interest, resume, salary requirements and three 
references to Mrs. Linda DeRemigis at lderemigis@thecatholichighschool.org. No phone messages 
please.  
 
BASILICA GIFT SHOP VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Do you enjoy Shopping?  Sharing?  And God!   If you do, we have a wonderful volunteer opportunity at the Basilica!  We are looking for dependable and flexible 

volunteers to help staff our gift shop 7 days a week.  You will meet interesting people from all over the world, share your faith, help the Basilica…and shop!   We 
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offer a discount to all of our volunteer staff members, too.   If you are interested in interviewing for this important position, please contact Mrs. Brown at 410-727-

3565 X218 or by email atdenine.brown@baltimorebasilica.org. 
 
CATHOLIC HIGH SEEKS HEAD VARSITY DANCE COACH 

The Catholic High School of Baltimore seeks a qualified candidate for a full-time Head Varsity 
Dance Coach for the 2017-2018 season, from late October until early March. Applicants must 
have flexible schedules to accommodate team practices and events. Duties include organizing 
and attending practices (4 days a week, 4-6pm) and performances; and Team fundraising and 
trips. To apply, please submit a resume with references to Mrs. Kari McBride, Athletic Director, via fax 
to 410.732.7639 or e-mail to kmcbride@thecatholichighschool.org. No phone calls please. 
 
CATHOLIC HIGH SEEKS HS COUNSELOR 
Utilizing leadership, advocacy, and collaboration, the school counselor promotes student success, 
provides preventive services, and responds to student needs by implementing a comprehensive school 
counseling program which includes the academic, college and personal/social development for students 
in grades 9-12.  To apply, please send letter of interest, resume, salary requirements and three 
references to Mrs. Christina Roemer, Assistant to the President, The Catholic High School of Baltimore, 
2800 Edison Highway, Baltimore, MD 21213, or email mailto:croemer@thecatholichighschool.org. No 
phone messages please. 
 
BILINGUAL ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR AT ARCHBISHOP BORDERS SCHOOL SOUGHT 
Archbishop Borders Catholic School located in Brewer’s Hill, MD seeks a full time Advancement 
Director. The Advancement Director reports to the principal and is responsible for the overall planning, 
management, coordination, and evaluation of the enrollment management, development and 
communications, programs of the school- activities that create a supportive climate for enrollment and 
fundraising. This is all in an effort to provide sufficient resources to insure the school can achieve its 
mission.  Archbishop Borders School is a Dual Language Spanish/English location and requires a 
candidate that is bilingual.  For more information or to apply, click here. 
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